
April 7, 2020 
 
 
Sadly, we lost another Allen Park resident today to COVID-19. Today's passing was that of a 54 
year old man. Our deepest sympathy to his family and friends. 
 
 
Today, also showed a double digit increase in confirmed tests. Posting the Wayne County 
report, which is shown, daily, on the City Government FB page. Also posting a condensed State 
of Michigan sheet and some sheets showing ranking (# positive tests, # deaths) and data as a 
% of population. Please - go out only if absolutely necessary and wear a mask, as has now 
been suggested. 
 


